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OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

The Greenbelt  

OHHA BOARD ELECTIONS 
It is time to elect or re-elect members to the Oak Hills Homeowners Association Board of Directors.  There are six (6) 
seats to be filled.  A voting ballot will be sent out no later than April 1st with the names of those seeking to fill those 
seats. 
If you are interested in running for a position on the OHHA Board, please respond to the OHHA       Administrator at 
633-0103 and provide a written brief personal bio no later than Monday, March 21st.  The bio should be a short para-
graph that will go onto the voting ballot and tell us who you are and why you would like to serve on the OHHA 
Board. 
All homeowners are invited to run for a position on the Board.  The Board meets in open meetings on the second 
Wednesday of each month and in Executive Sessions as necessary.  It is expected that any Board member will be pre-
sent at no less than nine (9) scheduled Board meetings within the calendar year. 
Candidate bios should be mailed to Oak Hills Homeowners Association Attn: Elections Committee, P.O. Box 689, Cas-
troville, CA  95012 and must be received no later than Monday, March 21, 2011 to be included in the voting material. 

Do YOU have your Pool Key? 
Spring is approaching and the weather will soon warm up.  The pool is scheduled to open at the beginning of 
March. If you don’t have your pool card key or have lost it, please contact Steve at the office 633-0103 to arrange a 
time to pick up your key.  You will have to sign a form when you pick your key up.  There will be a $25 charge for lost 
card keys. 

What was that? Tennis Anyone? 

It is that time of year when the county starts their mos-
quito abatement program.   For the next few months, 
you may be awakened on the weekends to the sound 
of the helicopter flying over the slough area.  Visit 
www.montereycountymosquito.com for further       
information. 

With the weather warming up and the days getting 
longer, now is the time to dust off your tennis racquet or 
even treat yourself to a new one and enjoy our new 
tennis courts.   We have four courts for everybody’s en-
joyment.   
While using the courts, please help us protect them from 
abuse and miss-use.  The courts are for tennis only.  No 
skate boarding, bicycle or other wheeled devices are 
allowed.  If you see anyone doing this type of activity, 
please tell them to leave at once.  Remember, these 
courts are for the use of our homeowners and the 
longer we can protect them from damages, the less 
money we will have to spend on repairs. 



  President: 
Michael Kuntz 

633-0104 
Vice-President: 

Rod Karg 
633-5785 

Secretary: 
Tom Dominy 

383-4422 
Treasurer: 

 
Administrative Staff: 

Steve Naslund 
633-0103 

 

Members at Large: 
Al Brekke 
633-2983 

Pete Lonero 
633-4383 

Bob Gowers 
633-6255 

Greenbelt Editor: 
Vacant 

Please contact the office if you 
are interested in being the 

Greenbelt Editor. 
  

P.O. Box 689 
Castroville, CA 95012 

Phone: 831-633-0103 
Website: www.oakhillshoa.org 
Email: office@oakhillshoa.org 

OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Board of Directors 

We’re on the Web! 
www.oakhillshoa.org 

Greenbelt Sponsors 

Wanted:  Newsletter Editor 
The OHHA is looking for a volunteer Newsletter Edi-
tor to compose and assemble the Greenbelt Newslet-
ter on a bi-monthly basis.  If interested, please con-
tact the office at 633-0103 


